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Loose Valley Care Home residents visit Friars Market

Here at Loose Valley Care Home, on Saturday 23 November, we took two of our residents on a festive outing in the Mini Bus

– to the Friars Christmas Market to look around all the craft stalls.

It was so lovely – we enjoyed a cup of hot chocolate and bought some handmade Christmas decorations – all so pretty! We booked

into Papa’s Fish Barn for 1pm where we enjoyed a perfect fish & chip lunch. What a wonderful day we had.
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